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13 May 2019

Ross Francis

Dear Ross
Information Request — Royal Commissions and Ministerial Enquiries

| refer to your official information request dated 9 May 2019 for Royal Commissions and
Ministerial Enquiries.

This letter is to notify you that Fire and Emergency New Zealand has transferred part three of your
request to the Department of Internal Affairs, in accordance with section 14 of the Official
Information Act 1982 (OIA).

We apologise for transferring your request again. The reason for the transfer is that we have
confirmed that some of the information to which your request relates is held by the Department

of Internal Affairs. In these circumstances, we are required to transfer your request.

Under the OIA the Department of Internal Affairs has 20 working days from the date it received
the transfer of the request to respond to your original request.

Yours sincerely

Jenny Stevens
Manager, Executive and Ministerial Services
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